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LD 266

I support LD 266, “An Act to Require the Updating of Voter Registration Signatures.

This is common-sense legislation that will help maintain accurate voter rolls in
Maine. Voter data is constantly changing—people move, pass away, or change
political affiliations. Given the concerns about election integrity in past elections, why
would any government or municipality resist transparency?

Passing this bill will help restore confidence among registered voters that the
individuals on our rolls are indeed supposed to be there.

Right now Maine is dealing with an influx of illegal immigrants who are being
allowed to vote in elections. Mail in ballots are allowed. Early voting is allowed.
These things can lead to corruption from all sides. Not just Republicans. Not only
Democrats. But, everyone. All voters are at risk of having their voices silenced.

In order to maintain fairness and true voter results we need this bill to pass.
I support LD 266, and it ought to pass.



